
From: Hyman Wolanski 
Sent: 03 August 2022 13:33 
To: Planning 
Subject: The Studio, 44 Primrose Hill Road, London NW3 3AA - trimming a tree 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
We need to trim one of the trees in our garden at the above address.  The tree 
is a common lime tree and it needs to be reduced by approximately 25% to its 
previous condition. 
 
Please let me know whether I can go ahead with this work or whether there 
are any conditions/restrictions that may apply. 
 
Regards 
 
Hyman Wolanski 
 
 
 
 


